
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Powis                           Term: Spring 1 2024-2025                     Topic: Pets 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Powis class have had lots of fun 

learning this term, especially with the 

topic of Pets! 

In adventure time we have been 

exploring the names, sights, sounds 

and textures of different pet animals, 

through role-play with toys and 

puppets, songs, signing and more! 

 

In cooking and food play we have 

been exploring dry foods, touch and 

taste, and role playing sharing some 

carrots with bunnies. Everyone’s 

confidence around food has definitely 

grown this term. 

 

In numeracy we have been practicing 

our number recognition with Numicon 

between one and five. Everyone 

always enjoy the supporting activity 

where we take turns choosing a 1-5 

song to play on the interactive board. 

 

In PE we have been practicing the 

different activities in a sensory circuit, 

everyone has taken part in every 

activity it has been great fun. 

 

For Chinese New Year, we tried some 

noodles with chopsticks and prawn 

crackers, yummy! We also made some 

great Chinese lantern pictures. 

 

 In story time we have been exploring a 

sensory story called “CJ the library 

cat”. We have done really well sitting in 

a circle and engaging with the story. 

 

In Independence sessions we have 

practiced our brushing and grooming 

hair. We have practiced grooming furry 

fabrics, toy pets, and even ourselves. 

 

I’m looking forward to Powis exploring 

fairytales next term. 

Tim  

        

Dates & Points to remember:  

• Last day of term:  Friday 14th Feb 

• First day back: Monday 24th Feb 

• World Book Day: Thursday 6th March 


